

(856) 665-1000 FAX (856) 665-2749

INCORPORATED 1892

Rick Taylor Mayor Jack Killion
Deputy Mayor

Bob Cummings Administrator

Pat Gudis
Township Clerk

David Luthman Municipal Attorney

March 15, 2004

Township Committee: Bill Orth Steve Petrillo Greg Schofield

Ms. Patricia A. Feliciano
Deputy Director – Office of Community Relations
New Jersey Department of Transportation
P. O Box 600
Trenton, New Jersey 08625

RE: COLLINGSWOOD CIRCLE PROJECT - Phase B

Dear Ms. Feliciano:

Per your request, I am providing this letter of support for the Collingswood Circle Project, Phase B on behalf of the Township of Pennsauken. Although only a small section of the project from the Cooper River to North Park Drive is in Pennsauken, this stretch of Route 130 is in dire need of traffic improvement, particularly at the North Park Drive intersection.

The Township therefore supports and appreciates any effort on the part of the NJDOT to improve traffic flow through this intersection. We are also in support of reconstruction of the Cooper River Bridge.

if I can be of assistance during the course of the project, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Şincerely,

Dennis O'Rouke, P.E.

Township Engineer